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Representative Hahn:

Under this version, I eliminated the requirement that DOA allocate the lesser of
$1,000,000 or the amount appropriated in a fiscal year among the 3–month
computation periods in determining the amount of an incentive payment.  I did this
because I assumed that you want a biennial appropriation and that you want to show
$2,000,000 in the schedule for fiscal year 2000–01.  The $1,000,000 limitation is
inconsistent with this approach.

Please contact me if you have any questions or redraft instructions.
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